
WESTMINSTER CITY COUNCIL 
 
STATEMENT OF DECISION 
 
 
SUBJECT:   PUBLIC TOILET PROVISION IN THE CAFE AT PADDINGTON 

RECREATION GROUND 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that  , Cabinet Member for Environment, Sports and Community, 
has made the following executive decision on the above mentioned subject for the 
reasons set out below. 
 
() 
 
Summary of Decision 
 
That the petition and the opportunity to provide the amenity for the community was 
welcomed by the Cabinet Member. 
 
That the Cabinet Member noted that a response had been provided to the issue raised 
in the petition and that the lead petitioner was advised of the action to be taken in 
respect of this matter.  

 
 
To respond to the issue raised in the petition presented by Councillor Rita Begum to the 
Full Council meeting on 3 May 2017. 
 
Reasons for Decision 
 
 
Charlie Parker, Chief Executive, 
Westminster City Hall, 
64 Victoria Street 
LONDON  SW1E 6QP 
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